
 

 

9th June 2021 

 

Alzheimer’s Society Fundraiser 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On the 17th of June school will be raising money for the Alzheimer's 
Society, pupils can come to school in non-uniform with a recommended 

donation of £1.  
 

There will also be some cupcakes for sale for students to have the 

opportunity to purchase if they would like to bring in some small change.  
 

Thank-you for your support for such an important charity! 
 

 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
Sarah Edwards 

 
Sarah Edwards 

 
Head teacher 

 


